
Where Have Classicists Been This Summer?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Professor Gellar-Goad presents on sexism, homosexism, and  
racism in Steve Moore's Hercules comic books, at the Celebrating  
Hercules in the Modern World conference at the University of Leeds,  
UK, 9 July 2017. 

 
 
 

Professor John Oksanish traveled to Edinburgh to  
present at the “Visualising War On and Off the Page:  
Interplay Between Battle Narratives Across Antiquity”  

Conference in June.  He visited the St. Andrews  
Cathedral while he was there.  

 

 
 

 
This summer, Professor Lather traveled to the University of Edinburgh  
to present at the “Materiality, Representation, and Performance in 
Archaic and Classical Greek Poetry” conference.  While she was in 
Edinburgh, Scotland, she hiked to the top of Arthur’s Seat!  

Professor Pendergraft attended the AP Reading in    

June held at the Tampa Convention Center, which  

 had a beautiful view of the Hillsborough River. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our new Visiting Assistant Professor Dominic Machado 
traveled down from Providence, Rhode Island to Wake Forest 
University this summer to begin teaching in Classics for the 
2017-18 school year! 


